
Heritage Hills Parent Weekly
April 2 - April 15, 2024 (2 weeks)
This Week at Heritage Hills:

Monday, April 1
● Easter Monday - School Closed

Tuesday, April 2
● First Day of School After Spring Break
● Grade 6 F.R. Haythorne Information presentation
● Chess Club-lunch recess
● Yearbook sales begin
● ECS Field Trip - Salisbury Greenhouse - Schedule A

Wednesday, April 3
● Staff Meeting Early Dismissal
● Running Club at 12:02p.m
● ECS Field Trip - Salisbury Greenhouse - Schedule B

Thursday, April 4
● Yearbook Team meeting at Lunch recess

Friday, April 5
● Jr Ukulele at lunch recess
● Little Ceasar’s Pizza Kit Fundraiser Begins

Monday, April 8
● Senior Ukulele Practice at lunch recess
● Running Club practice 12:02 p.m.

Tuesday, April 9
● Chess Club at lunch recess
● Running Club practice 7:30 a.m.



Wednesday, April 10
● Skipping Club - First Recess - 10:06 a.m.

Thursday, April 11
● Grade One Field Trip 1W & 1O - Butterfly and Wings
● Grade 4 Movie - Tiger Rising in LC - 8:45 - 12:00

Friday, April 12
● Jr Ukulele at lunch recess

Saturday, April 13
● Young Authors Conference

Monday, April 15
● Sr. Ukulele Practice at lunch recess
● Running Club practice 12:02 p.m.

Tuesday, April 16
● HHE Spring Ukulele Concert at 4pm in the gymnasium
● Running Club practice 7:30 a.m.

Principal:
I hope you and your family enjoyed a great and well deserved spring break. It looks
like spring is here and we have much nicer weather than before the break. It will be
nice to be outside without all the winter clothing. We are looking forward to a great
final three months of the school year.

Yearbook Sales:
Our Yearbook team is excited to announce
that the 2023-2024 yearbook sales will be
active on your PowerSchool starting
Tuesday, April 2. Once again we are
offering soft and hard cover options. The
purchase of a yearbook is not required but
is a great way to capture the memories of
the 2023-2024 year at Heritage Hills
Elementary.

Counselor:
Questions to Ask Your Child After School

1. Who did you play with today?
2. Did anyone do anything funny at school today?
3. What games did you play at recess?
4. When did you feel most proud of yourself today?
5. Tell me one new thing you learned today?



6. What made you laugh today?
7. Did anyone do anything nice for you today?
8. What challenged you today?
9. What was the nicest thing you did for someone else today?
10. What is one thing you did today that helped a friend or your teacher?

Student Transportation:
Download the new My Ride K-12 app

The student transportation routing and planning software used by the Division is
getting an app update! The new My Ride K-12 app, which is replacing Ride 360,
helps families stay up to date on your child’s bus schedules, route times and scans.
Download My Ride K-12 from the App Store or Google Play by April 30.

For more information, visit www.eips.ca/transportation/apps. If you have any
questions, contact Student Transportation at st@eips.ca or 780-417-8151.

Spring Ukulele Concert:
Save the date! Dr. Boyer has planned a Ukulele concert for 4pm on Tues, April 16th
for our HHE families and friends.

Skipping Club:
Mark your calendars. Ms.Wells-Taylor will be starting a Skipping Club that will run
for at least 4 Weeks beginning on April 10, 2024 during first recess on Wednesdays.
If your child would like to participate, please make sure they come with a skipping
rope. If you are unable to provide a skipping rope and your child would like to
participate, please contact Ms. Wells-Taylor directly.

FAHHE UPDATES:
Little Ceasar’s Pizza Kit Fundraiser

Order forms coming home this week.

Orders open April 5th and close April 21st with delivery the week of May 6th

Hot Lunch

Did you know there is a universal hot lunch fund to assist families who can’t afford

the special lunch at this time. If you would like to access the fund, please email

hhehotlunch@gmail.com.

Upcoming Hot Lunch:

Boston Pizza

Thursday, April 18th – Kinder B and Grade 1-6 (Ordering deadline April 13th)

Friday, April 19th - Kinder A (Ordering deadline April 14th)

http://www.eips.ca/transportation/apps
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All lunches must be ordered through healthy hunger at www.healthyhunger.ca, all

families must create an account and register their children.

Any questions or concerns, please email Jaclyn at hhehotlunch@gmail.com

** Please note: if your child is absent and you would like to pick up their order you

MUST email hhehotlunch@gmail.com BEFORE 10:00am and it will be available

AFTER 1:00pm at the office. Please do not come earlier as it disrupts the

distribution to the classes.

Fundraising Focus

Our fundraising focus for the 2023-2024 school year is the completion of our

outdoor playspace. We currently have about $50,000 raised to go towards

this project. We have reached this total with the support of our hot lunch

and treat days, using our casino revenue from last year, as well as budgeted

items that have had the cost covered by the school (Christmas concert,

Carnaval activities and staff Christmas lunch to name a few). We are hoping

to reach a goal of at least $120,000. To help reach this goal we will be

applying for a provincial matching grant in the spring so every dollar we raise

until then counts!

Ongoing Fundraisers

Next Meeting:Wednesday, April 17th School Council @ 6:30pm followed by

FAHHE

Enjoy a great week everyone

“If you tell the truth, you don't have to remember anything.”

―Mark Twain
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